
Pep Bus Permission Slip for Demon Den Members 
 

The Demon Den will be taking the pep bus to Carter Middle 
School on Monday, November 12, 2018 when the Demons take on the 
Hornets. We will leave around 4:00 pm and return around 7:45pm. The 
cost of admission to the game is $4.00 per student. Your pep-club dues 
covered the cost of the bus ride to the game, but did not cover the cost of 
admission to the game. 

Students will gather all their belongings for dismissal and report to 
Mrs. Rester’s room at 3:30 to wait for the bus to arrive.  

 If students want to purchase concessions, they will need to bring 
money with them on the 12th as the 3 free concession tickets cannot be 
used at away games.  
 
Thank you, Emma Rester & Brittany Stanford  

 
 

Please fill out and return this form and your money ($4 cash only 
please!) to Mrs. Rester or Ms. Stanford NO LATER than Friday, 
11/9/18. You MUST have this signed permission slip and money 
submitted in order to ride the bus. Spots are filled on a first-come, first 
served basis! 
 
I give _________________________________________ permission to 
ride the pep bus to Carter Middle School on Monday, November 12th. 
He or she will be back around 7:30 and a parent/guardian will be at 
Halls Middle School on time to pick him/her up. 
 
Parent/Guardian Name: ______________________________________ 
  
Phone Number: ______________________  
 
Signature: _______________________________________________ 
   

Questions? emma.rester@knoxschools.org or Brittany.stanford@knoxschools.org	 


